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Iron County General Hospital L.icense No. 21-18586-01
ATTN: Marian Edbauer

Interim Administrator
Ice take Road
Iron River, MI 49935

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated January 25, 1990, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the violations identified in our letter dated
January 5, 1990.

In view of the additional information provided in your letter, we agree with
your conclusion that Item 3 of our January 5,1990 letter did not constitute
a violation. This information was not available to our inspectors during the4

inspection.

We will adjust our recoros to reflect that no violation of regulatory
requirements occurred with respect to Item 3 contained in our letter.

However, please note that your response regarding Items 1 and 2 is not.

complete in that you did not provide information as to what steps you will
take to avoid further violations. The requirements for responding to the
violations are outlined in the last paragraph of the Notice of Violation
sent to you on January 5,1990.

Therefore, please submit to this office within thirty days of the date of this
letter a written statement containing the additional required information.

' Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

R. J. Cantano, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety

Section 2
cc w/ letter dated 1/25/90:
DCD/DCB (RIDS)

;

bec: B. S. Mallett
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